
Learning:

- It is so lovely to see everyone back in school this 

week. It has been lovely seeing friendships forming 

with positive interactions during playtimes and 

choice times.

- We are getting back into our routines and learning. 

This week we have started of in English with Write 

Dance and Place Value in Maths. 

- During PSD we have learnt about how we are all 

different, celebrating Autism Awareness Month. We 

have also looked at healthy and unhealthy food 

choices. 

- During Summer 1 we are playing the Samba Drums 

during music, Birch class enjoyed exploring these on 

Thursday. 

- In PE we have moved onto Bikes, Trikes and 

Scooters. Our first rule, always wear a helmet, Birch 

class were very good at remembering this rule and 

carrying it out when and if they wanted to ride 

bikes during PE this week. 

Messages from Mrs Dixon:

Welcome back to Summer term !!! We hope you all 

had a lovely holiday and Easter weekend. We 

have so much to look forward to this term and we 

start with our theme of The seaside. 

If you haven’t already please return sun cream letter 

responses, sun cream and sun hats its going to start 

getting rather warm next week. 

Please can all PE kits and Wellies be returned. 

We all hope you all have a lovely weekend

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp, Miss Butler and Miss 

Stewart

Headteacher awards
Jaxon: For copying well when our 

interactive board stopped working 

and we had to use the class 

laptop. 

Nathan: For participating in stage 

3 Maths Attention Autism 

sessions

School rules: Safe award: Eddie: 

for lining up every playtime in 

the right area without adult 

prompting.


